GOBHI

Chair Grayber

Vice-Chair Lewis

Vice-Chair Tran

Members of the House Committee on Emergency Management, General Government,
and Veterans

Feb 13, 2024
Testimony in Support of HB 4093- Public health member for the OLCC

Dear Chair Grayber, Vice Chairs Lewis and Tran and members of the House
Committee on Emergency Management, General Government, and Veterans:

GOBHI (Greater Oregon Behavioral Health Inc) supports HB 4093.
GOBHlI is a behavioral health and social services network serving 12 rural/frontier coun-
ties with the goal of empowering individuals and communities to achieve better health.

GOBHI was established in 1994 and is a non-profit organization.

GOBHI supports HB 4093 which requires a public health member to be appointed to
the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission (OLCC). The OLCC will be a better bal-
anced commission with members that are more reflective of the needs of Oregonians
with a member focused on public health.

Please support HB 4093

Thank you.

Submitted by: Anna Braun with Braun Law LLC representing GOBHI (Greater Oregon
Behavioral Health Inc).
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